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============================================================ 

December 1st, 2024 

Slam ‘n Groove is back in the states after an inspiring 
month abroad. While enjoying this change of 
scenery, they finalized their song list and prepared 
for recording.  After a brief break for the holidays, 
Slam ‘n Groove will be entering the studio to start 
laying tracks for their debut album. Stay tuned for 
song lists and sample tracks! 

============================================================ 

October 18th, 2024 

The band is wrapping up pre-production and will be 
taking a working vacation in Europe to perform 
and test out the music. They will be 
traveling through Austria, 
Germany, Czech Republic and 
Switzerland, countries where they 
have a strong fan base and will 
decide on which tracks make the cut based on 
audience reception of the songs. They will also be 



fine-tuning the lyrics and musical arrangements. 
Check back for pictures from the trip! 

============================================================ 

May 10th, 2024 

Slam ‘n Groove is excited to announce that they are 
beginning pre-production on a new album to be 
released in 2025. They will be laying tracks at The 
Mixing House, a private studio in Los Angeles. Stay 
tuned for updates!!!  

 

  


